
                                              The Nyack Library 

Photography and Filming Policy 

The Nyack Library may create staff produced images and/or video of Library 

programs, events and other activities to advance the mission of the Library. 

These images, in any format, are the property of The Nyack Library and may 

be used in all Library related print and electronic publications such as our 

newsletter, website, and social media outlets without compensation. 

By participating in Library programs and events, you may be captured on 

film or video, however, these images will not be used without your written 

consent on our Nyack Library Photography/Video Release Form. Consent, 

once given, may be revoked at any time by contacting the Library. 

To ensure the privacy and safety of all individuals, especially children, 

names and identifying personal information will NEVER be published with 

accompanying photos or videos. 

A list of children whose parents did not give consent for them to be 

photographed will be reviewed by the staff member in charge of each 

program.  In addition, a Library Staff member will announce if photographs 

are to be taken at the start of the program. If you wish for you or your child 

to NOT be photographed, please alert the Library staff member 

immediately to ensure that your privacy is protected. 
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